WALK  ROLL

TO sCHOOL DAY

Birch Lane Elementary School

is participating in Walk to School Day on
Wednesday, October 2, 2024

Join children and adults around the world to celebrate
the benefits of walking and bicycling.

-

About our event:

Walk, Bike and Roll to School Day is an annual event that promotes
walking, bicycling and rolling to school for several reasons:

e Promoting healthier habits

e Cleaner environment by reducing the amount of air pollutants

e Promoting safety by teaching our children safe pedestrian and
bicycling skills

Scavenger Hunt — an optional fun activity for the children to do on their
walk to school

Learn more at walkbiketoschool.org

SafeRoutes
Walk to School Day is coordinated in the U.S.A. by st Care i S e 0 S

the National Center for Safe Routes to School. @




